Editor It is encouraging that the
College is trying t° improve <=eom-
munication between doctors and
patients (May/June 1997, pages
258-9) but what a pity that the
working party included 13 doctors

yet only = single patient representa-
tive.
DAVID GRIFFITH

Consultant physician, Care gf Older People,
Mayday Healthcare NHS Trust



